
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 151 (21-22) 

 

10th May, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Training Course for Mathematics Competitions (S1 and S2) (Revised) 

 

Your son is invited to join the mathematics training course which is being held to give him the 

opportunity of joining the Pui Ching Invitational Mathematics Competition. Students who perform well 

and who are high achievers in the course will be selected to take part in the competition. 

 

Details of the course (Stage 2) are as follows: 

Dates: 17, 20, 27 and 31 May, 2022 

Time:  1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

Venue: Classroom B201 

(Will switch to online mode if face-to-face classes are suspended) 

 

We strongly recommend your child participating in this course in order to enrich their learning 

experiences and enjoy the challenges it offers. Please complete the reply slip below and return it to his 

Math subject teacher on or before 13th May, 2022. Prior notice would be given in case of any class 

suspension due to the pandemic. Should you have any enquiries, please contact Mr. LAI Tak Wai  

at 2546 0117. 

 

                        Mr. LAI Tak Wai 

                        for the Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Training Course for Mathematics Competitions (S1 and S2) (Revised) 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I *allow/do not allow my child ________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to take 

part in the Training Course for Mathematics Competitions. 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 

* Please delete as appropriate. 
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